We have made arrangements to meet with
3 company to redesign the shower block to
become a purposeful space for use by the
whole school community, Once this has
happened quotations will be obfained and a
bid will be submitted to the Big Loftery Fund.
The fundraising and support offered by
parents, carers and businesses will help us
,  along the way to make this exciting project
3 reality. Thank you!
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